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MIRAMONT RESOURCES ANNOUNCES LISTING DATE

Vancouver, BC — November 24, 2017: Miramont Resources Corp. (CSE: MONT) ("Miramont" or the
"Company") is pleased to announce that the Canadian Securities Exchange (the “Exchange”) has issued
a final bulletin in connection with the Company’s acquisition of all of the issued and outstanding shares
of Puno Gold Corporation, which closed on November 14, 2017 as previously described in the
Company’s news release dated November 15, 2017. Effective November 27, 2017, at market open, the
common shares of Miramont will commence trading under the symbol “MONT”.

On behalf of the Board of Directors,
MIRAMONT RESOURCES CORP.

“William Pincus”
William Pincus, CEO and President

For more information contact the Company at:
Telephone: (778) 968-8494
Facsimile: (604) 815-0770

Neither the Canadian Securities Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in
the policies of the Canadian Securities Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of
this release.



